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Peachcrest Road Water Infrastructure Replacement 
Project Scheduled for Aug. 5  
Crews to repair 16-inch water main 

 
DECATUR, Ga.–On Thursday, Aug. 5, DeKalb County and its contractors will repair a 
leaking 16-inch water line on Peachcrest Road, between Maplehurst Drive and 
Columbia Drive. Work is expected to last approximately four hours, unless unforeseen 
circumstances arise that may impact this schedule.  
 
Residents and businesses should expect a water outage while the line is replaced on 
Thursday, Aug. 5, between 3 and 8 p.m.  
 
This work is being performed as a part of the annual water and sewer construction 
administered by the DeKalb County Office of Engineering & Construction Management 
Services. Under the program, water mains throughout the county are being replaced 
with new pipelines to repair damaged lines, improve water pressure, quality and 
reliability of water service. 
 
For more information, visit the DWM website at www.dekalbwatershed.com, call the 
DWM Project Information Line at 1-800-986-1108 or email: 
projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov. 
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